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1.
Canada has concerns about the proposal put forward by the Experts from Australia, Germany and Sweden in ST/SG/AC.10/2000/10.

2.
The Model Regulations provide a regulatory framework that may be adopted by international modal bodies or by national authorities through national legislation.  The Model Regulations may be adopted entirely or may serve as a framework upon which to base national or regional regulations taking into account social, political, geographical and economic realities.

3.
In ST/SG/AC.10/2000/10, there is a proposal to use an abbreviation of two English words in the placard.  The labels and placards adopted for inclusion in the Model Regulations have enjoyed acceptance by national authorities and by international modal bodies like IMO and ICAO.  This is partly due to symbols and numbers having been used to communicate the hazard of dangerous goods thus eliminating the problems that using words or abbreviations of words would cause. 

4.
The use of letters that abbreviate two English words presents a problem for countries whose language is not English or for countries whose national legislation mandates the use of more than one official language as is the case in Canada.  In Canada, we could not adopt English only text on labels or placards.

5.
The expert from Canada recommends that the Committee not accept this proposal at this time.  In addition, a future decision should only be made while considering all the requirements that apply to limited quantities. 
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